
 

The children at Hutton CE Primary School have had a very busy and exciting start to the 

school year!  

 

Year 3 Museum visit – Year 3 enjoyed a visit to the Bristol Museum, they did a workshop where they handled 

stone, bronze and Iron Age axes. They also had a tour of the museum where they saw some really big 

ammonite fossils and met Alfred the Gorilla! 

Knitted Bible Exhibition - Year Three visited the Knitted Bible exhibition at Wick St Lawrence Church, the 

children thoroughly enjoyed the visit looking at hand knitted scenes from the Bible. We were particularly 

proud to hear positive comments about the children's behaviour; Year 3 you are a credit to our school. 

The Royal Navy -We welcomed members of The Royal Navy into school. The team worked with our Year 

Five and Six pupils on some exciting STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) activities. The 

children were challenged to code a Sphero ball (similar to a mini robot) to follow instructions, set up an 

electricity circuit to power a propeller blade and use a hydraulic system to operate a pump. The children 

engaged in all the activities with great enthusiasm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

With help from our families at Hutton primary School 

we managed to pack a whopping 50 boxes to 

Operation Christmas child!  

 

 

Our Year 4 class 

enjoyed 5 days 

at Mendip 

outdoor pursuits. 

They took part in 

Archery and 

rock climbing 

 



The Choir Tour – On Thursday 15th December our wonderful choir visited 

Sanders garden Centre and Lidl. They sang their hearts out raising money 

for Dabaso – we raised £200! Well done every one  


